
 

 Eaton  
114 Old State Road 
Ellisville, MO  63021 
Phone: (636) 527-1270 

 
 

 Date: March 13, 2014 
 To: Coiltronics FP0906 Series Inductor Customers 
 Subject: Product Change Notice – Part Marking 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
As a result of Eaton acquiring Cooper Industries (including the Cooper Bussmann Division Electronics 
business unit), new branding standards are being implemented. 
 
Effective Match 13, 2014, the Eaton Electronics Division of Eaton’s Electrical Group is removing the 
traditional Coiltronics capital “C” logo from the FP0906 Series inductor part marking. 
 
There is no change to any of the FP0906 Series inductor specifications, performance or other part 
marking information. 
 
There is no need to update any part number files. All inventory of existing product is saleable product and 
should not be returned. 
 
The illustrations below show how the part marking will change with the removal of the Coiltronics capital 
“C” logo. 
 
                                     Before change                            After change 

                                                                             
 
Eaton is committed to providing all customers with high quality products and services. If further 
information is required regarding this Product Change Notice, please contact your Eaton representative. 
We thank you for your continued support of the Coiltronics brand of magnetics. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Jenny Li 
Product Manager - Coiltronics Magnetics 
Eaton 
Phone (561) 998-4109 
Fax (561) 241-6640 
JennyyLi@Eaton.com  
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